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The Board met at the Department for Transport’s offices and considered the following issues:
· The election of the Deputy Chair – James Bailey of Staffordshire County Council – and the Secretary – Liz Kirkham of Gloucestershire County Council;
· The use of plastic in roads, based upon the experiences of Cumbria County Council in particular;
· An update on the work of the RAC Foundation from Steve Gooding, its Director;
· Updates on the draft ADEPT Policy Position Statement on Highway Maintenance, the submissions to the Transport Committee Inquiry into Local Roads Funding and Governance and the draft ‘Pothole Predicament’ guidance being jointly compiled with the Department for Transport;
· Situation reports on the emerging relationship with Proving Services Ltd (mainly regarding the Future Highways Research Clubs) and the joint ADEPT/DfT SMART Places initiative; and
· A Department for Transport update.  

Mark Stevens
Chair
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